
 



 
 

Parents 
Youth Workers 

and  
Anyone That Works With Youth! 

 
Have you felt today’s youth and families are stretched thin by 
the busy-ness of our culture and the demands of the sports our 
kids play?  Please join us for a great evening with Dave King 

on November 1, at Franconia Mennonite Meetinghouse 
fellowship hall, 7 p.m. 

We will discuss issues such as:   
 

Does family time, sabbath or rest actually exist anymore?   
What are we sacrificing?  And for what?   

 
Dave will describe the current state of youth sports and 

explore the impact on our children, family and church.  While 
his experience is with sports, the applications can be made to 

any other activity that seems to control our schedules. 
 Together we will discover resources to help parents find their 
way through this challenging time. The evening will include a 

question and answer time.  Come to be challenged, 
encouraged and find resources for your journey. 

 

  Questions?  Contact Mike Ford 
215.815.1672 

mford@franconiamennonite.org 
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